Dear Committee Members,

Please vote no on HB 3164. SB 399 has the same verbiage. Not sure why two bills of the same language need to be drafted. Must
be a legislature thing.

Please stop enabling bad behavior. Stop making the job of those delegated to help our community difficult. Please bring back
respect. Without it, our communities will continue to crumble under a free-for-all mentality where lawlessness is not only acceptable,
but contagious.

No on HB 3164. Thank you.



